
LEGAL DEPARTMENT

City of La Crosse, Sixth Floor City Hall
400 La Crosse Street, La Crosse, Wl 54601

Ph: 608.789.7511 Fax: 608.789.7390

Email: attorney@cityoflacrosse.org

January 22, 2014

Stephen F. Matty
CityAttorney

Krista A. Gallager
Deputy CityAttorney

Clerk of Town of Campbell
2219 Bainbridge Street
La Crosse Wl 54601

RE: Petition for Direct Annexation
Binsfeld Property - Nakomis Avenue

Dear Clerk:

Enclosed herewith you will find a Petition for Direct Annexation signed by the
propertyowners with respect to their property located on Nakomis Avenue. Also
enclosed is a copy ofthe legal description and scale map.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Very truly yours,

Stephen F. Matty
Attorney
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Enclosures

CC: Department ofAdministration - Municipal Boundary Review


